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REFERENCE: Solicitation number W847S-100039 - Earned Value Management System 

 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF EXTENTION AND MODIFICATION 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 On December 7th, 2023, the Department of National Defence (DND) released a Request 

For Information (RFI) on Earned Value Management Systems (EVMS)1 and related project 

management practice which was set to close on March 1st, 2024.  

 

Due to increased interest in the subject, the RFI closing date has now been extended to 

March 15th, 2024, to allow as much participation as possible. While the RFI’s primary focus is to 

present DND’s EVMS strategy, it also requests Industry feedback on establishing a joint 

DND/Industry Project Management Forum and on a newly proposed basis of payment which seeks 

to accelerate cash flow by reducing the time between work expenditures and the receipt of 

payment. 

 

 Additionally, the RFI’s questionnaire has been modified. The numbers of mandatory 

questions have significantly been reduced. Participants now have greater flexibility when 

submitting their response. 

 

 Your input is invaluable as it will help shape DND’s EVMS strategy. 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Kevin Fitzpatrick 

Director Project Management Support Organization 

Department of National Defence 

 
1 https://canadabuys.canada.ca/en/tender-opportunities/tender-notice/cb-520-75657505 

https://canadabuys.canada.ca/en/tender-opportunities/tender-notice/cb-520-75657505
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